
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON  3 JULY 2006

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

EX.142/06
SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENTS – DESIGN STATEMENTS FOR DALSTON AND DENTON HOLME AND LONGSOWERBY (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

The Local Plans and Conservation Manager submitted Report DS.40/06 setting out the background to the preparation of two Supplementary Planning Documents covering design.  One related to Dalston Parish arising out of the Parish Plan process and one related to Denton Holme and Longsowerby Ward from work through the Neighbourhood Forum.

The Executive was requested to agree – 

(a)  to the formal consultation process being commenced in the process to adopt the Guidance as Supplementary Planning Documents;

(b)  to submit any representations received in response to the consultation process to the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee for consideration prior to the matter being reported back to the Executive.

The Portfolio Holder for Environment and Infrastructure congratulated Officers on the considerable work undertaken in the preparation of the Denton Holme and Longsowerby  Design Statement.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the draft Supplementary Planning Documents for Dalston and Denton Holme and Longsowerby be forwarded to the City Council to be released for consultation, prior to reporting back to the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee and Executive before adoption.

Reasons for Decision

It was decided to forward the draft Supplementary Planning Documents for Dalston and Denton Holme and Longsowerby to the City Council to be released for consultation, prior to reporting back to the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee and Executive before adoption.







